From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Re: Sunnica EN 010106~ unique ref 20030776
Date: 24 March 2023 19:06:05

Sent from my iPad

0n 24 Mar 2023, ot 17:33 |

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: 24 March 2023 at 16:35:48 GMT

To: ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk
Subject: Sunnica EN 010106- unique ref 20030776

Dear Sir

As you will know from our previous representations and my
address to you in Newmarket I am one of the Ward Councillors
for Isleham and Fordham Villages, comprising Isleham Fordham
Chippenham Snailwell and Kennett.I am deeply concerned that
the assessment of the soil greases by Sunnica are incorrect. The
soil is much better than they and their experts say it is. You can
imagine my disappointment to discover that Natural England have
made no effort to investigate the discrepancy and support the
position taken by SNTS and others in their submissions. It is
simply beyond belief that only 37 hectares out of the 981 hectares
are really BMV. Please do the right thing and demand a proper
investigation is carried out by a completely Independent assessor

Regards Councillor Julia Huffer

Sent from my iPad





